Freckleton Parish Council

Flooding on Lower Lane Freckleton

Councillor T Threlfall has been in touch with Lancashire County
Council and it has checked that all the gullies are now cleared.

Also, he has contacted United Utilities and they have checked
that the sewerage drains are clear.

He has now requested Fylde Borough Council to immediately
clean the roads and drains of leafs to ensure the surface water
runs freely into the drains.



